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Investigative journalist Greg Palast has revealed that voter suppression in key swing 

states discarded over 3 million votes for Kamala Harris, ultimately costing her the 

election. This has paved the way for an administration determined to undermine free 

and fair democracy. 

 

The solution is clear: we must make voting more accessible for all Americans—not 

restrict it to those with the privilege of youth, affluence, and good health. If CISA was 

correct in stating that the 2024 election was the most secure in history, then the 

proposal to prioritize in-person voting in Oregon is nothing more than voter 

suppression in disguise. 

 

Do not make in-person ballots the primary voting method in Oregon. Protect our 

democracy. 


